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NSW Chapter Report 

2018 has been a quiet year for the NSW Chapter, with a single meeting held mid-year, and a dinner in 
September.   

The NSW Executive remained as the current National Executive, while the ACT Chapter organised the 
2018 conference.  

NSW Executive 

Elizabeth Little continued as Chair, Barbara Rendall as Secretary and Steven Miller as Treasurer.  

Chapter Meetings  

We have held one Chapter meeting:  11 July 2018 at the Art Gallery of New South Wales.  

The meeting’s attendees included Ross Bruzzese (NIDA), as well as Barbara Rendall (TAFE NSW Design 
Centre Enmore), Elizabeth Little (NAS), Claire Eggleston, Vivian Huang, Steven Miller (AGNSW).  

At this meeting the NSW Chapter resolved: 

• To award a $350 travel grant to NAS and DCE to enable them to send staff to the conference. 
• Provide support for the Art Libraries IFLA pre-conference in Malaysia (23 August), through 

sponsorship of $1000  

Chapter Dinner 

A NSW Chapter dinner was held on Thursday 27 September at The Apprentice TAFE NSW training 
restaurant. Attendees included: Elizabeth Little, Barbara Rendall, Sue Olive, Steven Miller, Claire 
Eggleston and Vivian Huang.  

Our final meeting, scheduled for December 2018, will also include our AGM.  

Benchmarking 

The NSW Chapter discussed the idea of a survey of ARLIS members to establish some comparison data 
that could be used for benchmarking.  It was agreed that this could be a useful exercise for the whole 
of ARLIS/ANZ. A set of questions was drafted, and will be circulated among NSW Chapter members.   

The NSW Chapter continued as the National Executive.  


